

# Indian Creek News

## FEBRUARY 1996

# WEDDING BELLS

Congratulations to Dave Schulthes and Judy Kindred married in December and now at home at 16 Bent Tree Lane.

# **HOLIDAY LUMINARIES**

The luminaries really brightened up the holidays in Indian Creek on December 17th. Over 2000 candles were lit with approximately 70 homes participating. Thanks to Youngs, Orricks and Blys for all their hard work in continuing this neighborhood tradition.

# ANNUAL MEETING

Our Annual Homeowners Meeting for Indian Creek is scheduled for Monday, March 4th at 7:00 PM at the Towarda Community Building. Please plan to attend.

# **VOTE FOR 2 BOARD POSITIONS**

A vote will be taken at the Annual Meeting for two positions for three year terms on the Homeowners Association Board replacing D.C. Young and Jim Larson. Please call a Board Member if you are interested. Nominations will be taken at the meeting.

#### ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY

We need a new volunteer coordinator for the Adopt-a-Highway for Indian Creek for the next two years. A big thanks to Greg Beneze in getting this program started and coordinating it during 1994 and 1995. Call Greg at 728-2941 or any Board member if you are interested.

### SPRING WORKDAY

Our Spring Workday is planned for Saturday, April 13.. Weather did not allow us to complete a workday in the Fall, so there's lots of work on the nature trail /common area.

# SPRING GARAGE SALES

We will participate in the Towanda Area Garage Sales scheduled for April 19 & 20. I will provide signs and advertising for Indian Creek again this year.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
COLDWELL BANKER HEART OF AMERICA REALTORS